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5 February 2019 

 

Local businesses to benefit from construction of the new Tweed 

Valley Hospital 

Tweed Shire and Northern NSW businesses are set to benefit from the construction of the new Tweed Valley 

Hospital when early works commence in the coming months.  

Lendlease will shortly be going to tender for a number of planning and early works packages, including on-

site activities such as bulk earthworks, retaining walls, establishment of in-ground services, and roadworks. 

These works are due to commence following approval of the Stage 1 State Significant Development 

application. 

The early works are crucial to ensuring that the hospital remains on track to open in 2022. Lendlease has 

been brought on to participate in the next stage of planning and design, and undertake early works for the 

new hospital, which are scheduled to commence in the first quarter of this year.  

Local businesses are encouraged to register their interest in the project, with more than 30 packages of 

works open for registration, and more packages to come.  

The project offers a range of long and short-term opportunities for local businesses who would like to be 

involved throughout both the construction and operational stages of the hospital development. 

The packages and opportunities are not just limited to construction trades. There will be a number of other 

packages including catering, cleaning and other key services and supplies, so local businesses across the 

board will have the chance to benefit from the project. 

Lendlease will host an information session for local business and tradespeople to outline the detail of the 

upcoming packages, when they will commence, and how local businesses can tender and have the best 

possible opportunity of competing for and winning work.  

The Local Industry Briefing will be held on 12 February, 2019 from 6pm, at the South Tweed Community 

Centre.  

Local businesses are encouraged to register their expression of interest for the project through the Industry 

Capability Network (ICN) website at https://Tweed_Valley_Hospital_Development.icn.org.au.  

For further information regarding the Tweed Valley Hospital development, please visit the project website at 

www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au  
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